2023-2024 Assessment Cycle

Sport Coaching Minor

New Goal Item

Goal Description:

The sport coaching minor will begin this semester therefore the overarching goal is to get students enrolled
into the program and begin offering the new courses. We are working on building 4 fundamentals of
coaching courses and are searching for expert coaches to add to the program. The goal will be to complete
the addition of these courses for student experience.

Providing Department: Sport Coaching Minor

Progress: Completed

New Learning Objective Item

Learning Objective Description:

As we do not have students yet the learning objective will be for future students to analyze different
coaching strategies from expert coaches in fundamental courses.

New Indicator, Criterion, and Findings Item

Indicator Description:

This will be examined by the ongoing discussions of coaching philosophy and by the grades on
student coaching philosophies in Foundations of Sport Coaching (KINE 3320).

Criterion Description:

We do not have students yet, but in the future the measure of success will be 90 percent of students
having 80% or better on their philosophy of coaching assignment in KINE 3320.

Findings Description:

There were 36 students in the Spring 3320 course. Of those 36 students 95% received 80% or better
on their coaching philosophy presentations. Students did exceptionally well on their verbal
philosophy.

New Action Item

Action Description:

This is the first full year of the coaching minor, so it is difficult to make large action items prior
to a complete student migration. With that said, as the last course students were able to easily
achieve 80% on the verbal portion of the coaching philosophy this year will focus on specifically
the written philosophy as well as continuing to build the program (i.e. the addition of two new
fundamentals courses and completing all courses online builds for the certification program).

New Update to Previous Cycle's Plan for Continuous Improvement Item

Previous Cycle's Plan For Continuous Improvement (Do Not Modify):

Closing Summary

Over summer 2023 we built four new Fundamentals of Coaching courses; the plan is to continue with
growth of the program and offer students various perspectives from multiple coaches. Therefore, for
continued improvement we will build at least two more fundamentals of coaching courses for popular
scholastic sports to help our minor students.

Update of Progress to the Previous Cycle's PCI:



We built the Fundamentals of Track and Field and Fundamentals of Football courses which are running this
Fall (2024) in 5b. We also updated the previous fundamentals of coaching courses by eliminating one
assignment and providing better clarity and rubrics for student success.

New Plan for Continuous Improvement Item

Closing Summary:

In summer, in the first official semester the minor did well and had continued growth both academically and
with student numbers. For the first full year of the program, we would like to see all the fundamental of
coaching courses successfully deployed. Additionally, the completion of all courses being offered and built
online by the end of Summer 2025. Dr. Pasquini will continue to create partnership growth for the minor

and certification programs by reaching out to networks such as local and regional ISDs and athletic
directors.



